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Holland Conservation Commission

Winutes of Commission meeting held on February 17, 2004.

Present: Mary vandenBerg, Steven Anderstrom, Patricia Caron, Howard Fife, Jim Wettlaufer and
Helen Kreiger. Absent: Marguerite Choquette.

Minutes of Commission Meeting held on February 10, 2004 were read and accepted by all.

Marguerite Choquette has not attended a meeting since October 28, 2003 It was decided that she should
be asked to terminate her position on the HCC Board. A replacement is being sought.

‘Signatures’ were obtained, completing the Order of Conditions for Krystyna A. Perczak.

Jim Wettlaufer informed us of the possible donation of property owned by Virginia Hinke; map R-29, lot
1 to be given to the Town of Holland or the Conservation Commission.

The current Republican bill of $155.75 was received — Legal Ads for Polverari: $33.25; Smith: $31.50;
Whitcore: $31.50; Perczak: $29 75; Goodhall: $29 75.

Procedure Sheet 03-0778 issned to Eric Johnson of Stafford Road wants to build a single-family home on
Map 20-A-02. It was approved by all and signed by Mary vandenBerg. There are “no wetland issues at
building site™.

Motion to adjourn made by Jim Wettlaufer, seconded by Pat Caron. Meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m.
Submitted by

S. - clﬂ C"”Zé'n/
Patncxal Caron, Secretary

Copies to: Selectmen, Town Clerk, Board of Health, Planning Board, Building Inspector,
Highway Surveyor, File and HCC Chairperson
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